Student Program Requirements


Students should fulfill the requirements for the Leadership Ally Program within the 2 semesters following their leadership experience. These requirements are not meant to simply be a checklist – allies should work with students to ensure they effectively prepare for and reflect on each of their experiences.

To complete the Leadership Ally Program, students must:

1. Fulfill all of your participation responsibilities 
a. Preconference Goals
b. Post Conference Reflection
c. Action Plan

2. Attend the Leadership Ally Program Kickoff Celebration 

3. Meet at least twice a semester with your Leadership Ally

4. Submit a 1-page Meeting Recap form for meeting with your Leadership Ally via email to Meredith Hein (mhein@rollins.edu) and Jerrid Kalakay (jkalakay@rollins.edu), copying your Leadership Ally, at least twice per semester

5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Attend the Leadership Ally Program End of Program Celebration 

6. Submit a 1-2 page End of Experience Reflection and Outcome Report 
Note – If a Student Ally is unable to attend a mandatory function (Kickoff or End of Year Celebration) an additional assignment will be required at co-chairs’ discretion.



